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Dear Mr. Rafferty,
As a librarian, I support efforts to secure sustainable public funding for the conceptual plan outlined in “Reading RE-Imagined: A National Digital HUB to support service delivery to Canadians with print disabilities.”  
A national strategy to provide equitable access to public library material is long overdue in Canada.  There are moral, legal, and economic reasons to make such access a priority. I believe that it is unacceptable that print disabled Canadians must rely on a charity while their sighted peers use publicly funded libraries.  
This plan is built on many years of effort by the Canadian library community and consumer stakeholders as well as an extensive consultation process.  It draws on models in other G8 countries with successful centralized, publicly funded HUBs for provision of alternative format materials and library services.  It envisions a public-private not-for-profit organization that
· will give  more access to more content, more consistently, to print disabled Canadians; 
· will  prevent duplication of costs by multiple jurisdictions;
· will support Public Libraries and other service points with training and outreach.  
· will see  production costs decrease as technology advances.

It is time to stop talking about a national Hub to make access to information a reality for all, and to start creating it.  This conceptual model moves us in the right direction, and deserves government support.

Sincerely,

